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From: Stephen Bachhuber <srbachhuber@msn.com>
To: <nrcrep@nrc.gov> 7 , ,"•
Date: Thu, Sep 6, 2007 10:53 PM
Subject: Response from "Comment on NRC Documents"

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by

Stephen Bachhuber (srbachhuber@msn.com) on Thursday, September 06, 2007 at 22:52:55

DocumentTitle: Comment on NRC 5 year strategic plan

Comments: The section on planning for the highly speculative, expensive, and dangerous GNEP, or
global Nuclear Energy Partnership, should be left out. This is a program that should
not proceed due to the risk of nuclear proliferation, high cost, and unmanageable
waste.

organization:

addressl: 10561 SE Idleman Rd :...-

address2: -

city: Happy Valley

state: OR

rinzip: 97086 o

country: United States

phone: 503 7778608
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